Good Shepherd Thailand sends a strong message on No Violence Against Women
and Children

Good Shepherd Thailand organised a strong advocacy campaign in three
locations i.e. Pattaya, Bangkok and Nongkhai.

Pattaya:

On 17Nov, there was a campaign with 450 women and children who walked
from the Fountain of Life Centre to the City Hall of the local government carrying
slogans and banners to create public awareness. Thereafter, there was a panel
discussion with the government attorneys, police officers and governor about
situations of violence in Pattaya and how to extend assistance to affected women
and children.




Bangkok:
On 25Nov, 300 women and children in Bangkok had their activities organised by
the Good Shepherd Sisters and mission partners.

Nongkhai:

A massive advocacy campaign led by Good Shepherd was organised in Nongkhai
on 29Nov which drew a participation of 4,000 people and 25 NGOs. The
participants were all dressed in orange and processed from five different points
into the city centre. The messaging was so powerful that the leaders of the local
community have requested for Good Shepherd to organise a similar campaign in
the different districts next year.




